
Elfridges Tickets - don’t miss out! 

Thank You for supporting us! 

 

Christmas cards and gifts with 
your child’s unique artwork on 
can still be ordered from the 
MyChildsArt website.  

Username: BoldmereJunior 
Access code: X25f2Ivv 

Boldmere Schools PTA will 
receive a 20% commission on 
each order placed.  

Please contact MyChildsArt 
directly for any queries on 
01530887650. Thank you.  

Christmas cards 

 Joke of the Week 

What do you call a 

greedy elf? 

Elfish!! 

Ticket sales for the Elfridges 

Christmas Shop will close next 

Tuesday 12th December at 8pm. 

We are unable to accommodate 

any orders requested after this 

time as we need time to purchase 

and wrap the gifts. Children with 

tickets will be able to select 

Christmas gifts for their loved 

ones, which our Elves will then 

wrap for children to take home.  

A huge THANK YOU to everyone who braved the freezing 

temperatures last Friday to attend the Festive Afternoon. A 

lot of fun was had at the snow disco, many marshmallows 

were toasted at the warming firepits and Santa and his 

elves enjoyed seeing all the children who visited the Grotto. 

We hope it helped to spread some Festive Cheer! Special 

thanks to the many parents, carers and teachers who volun-

teered their time to help, and to the volunteers who gave up 

hours of their own time to organise the event.  

Purchase tickets here 
Plans for 2024 

The PTA hope to be able to 
organise the following events 
next year, depending on num-
bers of volunteers available.  

 Community Iftar 

 School Disco 

 Summer Fair 

Please do get in touch if you 
are able to/would like to help 
with the organisation of any of 
the events - we are always so 
grateful for as many hands as 
possible. Thank you! 

https://mychildsart.co.uk/find-artwork
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=72021
mailto:boldmere.pta@gmail.com

